
To: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 

 Commander Steve Jones  
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
From: Acting Lieutenant Casey Hettman   
 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit 

On: December 5, 2018 

Re: Response to BHUAC Recommendations from December 2018 Meeting 
 

 
 
December 2018 Committee Votes and Recommendations 
 
The committee recommended to accept SOPs #3-2 and #3-3 as written.  

RESPONSE: Noted 

 

 

 


